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I'm a doctoral student studying Oregon's marine systems at OSU. The our coastal 

waters are remarkable, and this state's institutions have maintained some of the most 

important long-term monitoring programs in the U.S. It is crucial that we maintain and 

expand such monitoring as global change intensifies. Without these kinds of 

programs, changes are only likely to be detected after it is too late to do anything 

about them.  


